
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 22 2023 Regular Session Frieman

Directs the La. State Law Institute to study provisions on notice and mailing requirements
to determine if it is more effective to have timely notice upon date of receipt instead of date
of mailing and to report its findings to the legislature no later than Feb. 1, 2024.


